
 
Mars Watch 2018 

 

The University of Toledo Brooks Observatory (atop of McMaster Hall) will be open to the 
public to view the 2018 opposition of the planet Mars.   

Observing will start at 9:30 PM and continue until 10:30 PM on July 26th, July 30th, July 31st, 
and August 1st.  Guests may come and go anytime during that time. Guests are asked to meet 
in the campus-level lobby of McMaster Hall.  Observing is dependent on clear skies. 
Admission is $2 for adults and $1 for children ages 5 to 12.  Children under five are free.  For 
more information please call 419.530.2650 or visit ritter.utoledo.edu. 

Come see the recently renovated Brooks Observatory and Mars at its best. 

 

 


